
Board of Supervisors, 

 

It’s come to my attention that the PG&E 2017 Wildfire settlement money is in jeopardy of going 

in the wrong direction. I don’t understand how that could be the case, as it is clearly earmarked 

for Redwood Valley due to the very traumatic, life altering event which took place in Redwood 

Valley on and after October 8, 2017. 

 

It’s a very simple equation… 

To the degree in which Redwood Valley was impacted by the 2017 Redwood Complex Fire  

= 

The degree in which it should be supported.  

And, there is not enough money in the world to bring back those lost or ease the minds those 

who lived through it. 

 

Need we remind you of the devastation? 

9 deaths 

20+ hospitalized with severe burns 

36,523 acres scorched 

545 structures lost 

8,000 evacuated 

Schools shut down 

Hundreds of animals lost, relocated, badly injured or died. 

 

Ask yourselves “how would the Shepherd’s feel about this?”  

 

Shame on you for your consideration of misappropriating the PG&E funds. 

 

I am deeply disappointed in your direction and I DO NOT support sending the PG&E settlement 

money anywhere that didn’t experience the 2017 Redwood Complex Fire firsthand. 

 

 

 

Christina Barra  

Mia Bea Wines by 

Barra Family Vineyards 

 


